
PSD using digital tickets for athletics
To increase safety, security and convenience for fans and community members, the Poudre School District
Athletics Department will use digital tickets for football, volleyball, basketball and wrestling at all four
comprehensive high schools, effective immediately. The move to digital ticketing allows for faster delivery of
tickets to fans, contactless transactions, and flexibility for ticket holders.

As part of the policy change, purchasers will no longer receive a physical ticket at the gate. They will access
digital tickets through the mobile Ticket Spicket app or online.

Students who purchased an Activities Pass and show the Activities Icon, located on their student ID, will be
admitted without needing to purchase a digital ticket.

To purchase digital tickets:

Download the Ticket Spicket app to access all games or go to https://events.ticketspicket.com/home

Search Fort Collins High School, Fossil Ridge High School, Poudre High School, Rocky
Mountain High School or Poudre School District. Tickets sales will open at noon every Sunday for
the upcoming week of high school events. If there is a time or date change to the game, your tickets will
automatically be adjusted. All seats are general admission.

Scan this QR code using your phone to purchase tickets.

https://events.ticketspicket.com/home


10-event punch pass: PSD is proud to offer fans and families a discounted punch pass for admission into
regular season sporting events held throughout the district during the 2021-22 school year.

● Adult 10-Event Punch Pass $50
● Senior Citizen 10-Event Punch Pass $35
● Student 10-Event Punch Pass $35

Online resources:

Quick Start Guide for Ticket Spicket:
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fvpNxSQgqQTvFDufI_t4bCf7n5xjt3TE/view

Video: Buying tickets and checking in
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=7UdW5MfsISg

If you do not have a smart phone, please contact the high school athletic office for further assistance.
Spectators are required to follow all PSD COVID-19 athletics protocols. Thank you in advance.

We appreciate your continued support of PSD Athletics. See you at the game!
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